
*Munsch on This: Calling EVERYONE!  Craig and Stephanie are 

looking for church people of all ages to get involved with their play, 

“Munsch on This”. Actors, and help with set design, costumes, 

sound, and lighting are needed.  Practices will be held mainly Sunday 

afternoons, and also some evenings closer to the performance dates. 

Dress rehearsal: June 12; Performances: June 17th and 18th 

See Craig F. or Stephanie S. for more information. 
 

 

*2011 Applications for the Mennonite Church Saskatchewan 

Student Education Fund Scholarship are available for students 

planning to attend Rosthern Junior College next year.  Please contact 

Leslie A. for more information about this $500.00 scholarship.  

Deadline for application is July 31, 2011. 

 

*MCC Connects  – Jodi Holzman is an MCC agronomist in 

Dodoma Tanzania. The community is building twelve sand dams. 

Tree nurseries and terraced gardens alongside them prevent erosion 

and produce fruits and vegetables for long term sustainability. Pray 

for Jodi and the community. See sk.mcc.org for a link to Jodi’s blog.  

  

*July 31: Peace Mennonite Church Regina is celebrating 25 years 

as a house church in Regina. Consider celebrating with them.  Details 

of the celebration will be made available soon.  

______________________________________________ 

 

Worship Leader: Gordon Allaby 

Sound:   Abe Braun 

Ushers:  Susan Braun, Russ Friesen 

This Sunday nursery care: Jennifer Rowan 

Next Sunday nursery care: Adeline Cox 
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 10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

       May 8, 2011 

    

   Easter Sunday 3           
 

Prelude                   

Welcome and Announcements 

 

Rosthern Junior College will present the worship service this 

morning.   See the insert for Order of Worship. 

 
 

We welcome all who are worshiping with us today. 

To all our visitors: WELCOME.  We are delighted that you are 

worshiping with us. 

Nursery care is provided during the worship service for those who 

desire it (children over 4 years old should be accompanied by an 

adult). 

Children’s Worship Binder, an instrument to help children through 

the worship hour, is available in the foyer. 

 

TODAY  

 Beverages and snacks available after the service. 

 Sunday School for all ages begins at 11:15am. 

 Potluck lunch today at noon, following Sunday School. 

 

THIS WEEK 

 Thursday, May 12, 7:30pm – Deacons meeting  

 Friday, May 13, 7:30pm – Youth – Banner making 

 Next Sunday, May 15 -  Loose Change Sunday 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Continue to remember in your prayers: 

* John Friesen, continuing rehabilitation therapy at City Hospital. 

*Irvin Driedger, in City Hospital after a serious stroke. 

* Kim (and Ian) Osmond, as Kim is undergoing chemotherapy. 
 

*The Deacons are planning “Welcome to Spring” Wiener roast 

next Sunday, May 15 at 6:30pm, weather permitting. 

 

*On Sunday, May 22, 2011, Erica Doucette will be baptized and 

received as a member of Osler Mennonite Church. 

 

*Resolution requests for the MC Canada Assembly 2011 in 

Waterloo this summer (July 4-8) must be processed through our 

church council.  Please contact Louise, soon, if you would like to 

submit a resolution (the deadline is May 15).  Our delegates to the 

MC Canada Assembly are John R., Jake B. and Gordon A.  Share 

your opinion with these delegates about MC Canada's restructuring 

and the proposal to change the Assembly from meeting annually to 

every other year.  (www.mennonitechurch.ca/tiny/1500) 

 

*OMC Book Club is reading “Shanghai Girls” by Lisa See this 

month.  There are still copies of the book available to borrow.  Please 

see Jan Guenther to get a copy or for more information. The Book 

Club will meet on June 1st for discussion of this book. 

 

  *Camperships are available for the MC Saskatchewan summer 

camps.  Please contact Anna Peters or the church office to apply. 

  

*ROSTHERN JUNIOR COLLEGE has much to celebrate this 

spring and invite all to be part of those celebrations on Sunday, 

May 15, 2011.  At 2:00 pm RJC will celebrate the Grand Opening 

of the new Gathering Space - join the ribbon cutting!  Following 

the Opening, we will hear joyous music as the students present a 

Spring Concert at 2:30 pm in the gymnasium.  The concert will be 

followed by a Mortgage Burning – The residence mortgage is 

completed!  Yahoo!  Refreshments will be served in the dining hall. 

 

 

*Mennonite Church Canada Assembly will be held in Waterloo, 

Ontario this summer.  If you can donate air miles to delegates 

attending on behalf of our church, please talk to a council member. 

 

*Sunday, May 15, 7:30pm: Spring Concert at Nutana Park 

Mennonite Church, featuring the Adult Choir and various 

musicians at NPMC.  Everyone is welcome!  
 

*Station 20 West Spring Festival of Thanks: Everyone is invited 

to a spring festival on Thursday, May 12 starting at noon at the 

future site of Station 20 West, 20th Street and Avenue L.  (In case of 

rain, the event moves to the lower hall of St. Mary's Parish, 211 

Avenue O South).  There will be a barbecue, entertainment and an 

announcement of what Saskatoon churches have raised to date for 

Station 20 West's Good Food Junction Cooperative Grocery 

Store.  There will also be a major announcement about the future of 

Station 20 West. Come with your family, friends and lawn chairs!" 
 

*Gene Stoltzfus was the founding director of Christian Peacemaker 

Teams (CPT). Marking the 1
st
 anniversary of Gene’s death last 

March is the release of Create Space for Peace, a stirring collection 

of experiences and insights gained on a passionate and joyous 

journey. Dorothy Friesen, Gene’s wife, is doing a book signing and 

reading at McNally Robinson May 16, 7:30 p.m. in the Art Alcove. 

She is also presenting at a brown bag lunch at Mennonite Central 

Committee Saskatchewan May 17, 12 p.m.  

See:  http://www.createspaceforpeace.info/ 

 

*WALK4JUSTICE – 2011 Walk4Justice is embarking on another 

journey in 2011 from Vancouver, BC to Ottawa, Ontario to raise and 

increase awareness of the plight of murdered and/or missing women 

and children and the suffering of their loved ones.  The 2011 walk 

from Vancouver to Ottawa will take place from June 21 to 

September 19. See the bulletin board for more details. 

 
* Who are the Mennonites?  Can you tell is someone is a 

Mennonite just by looking?  This 3.5 minute YouTube video invites 

you to explore Mennonite history, beliefs and practices. Check it out 

at: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r1nU8Fi6ILI 

http://www.createspaceforpeace.info/

